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From: Kip Gardiner
Sent: August 10, 2023 2:32 PM

To: Coleman, Bethany
Subject: Dog Attack At 57 Blue Jay August 4th

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless
you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Details of Incident,

| was cutting my grass on Aug 4th around 1:00 pm. I recall two women and a dog
walking towards me on the street (Blue Jay Blvd). I stopped the lawn mower as they
were about 10 feet away and didn't want a rock or stick to be fired out. They waved
and continued on and | continued with my lawn. A couple of minutes later | noticed

something happening down the street. | looked up to see the two women and their

dog as well as Lincoln all on the street. Lincoln was unleashed and turning away
from the women and walking back towards 57 Blue Jay and | did not see Lincoln's
owners. At the time it seemed harmless enough as Lincoln often charges out at

people on the street. I have had to pick up my 20 lb Bichon/Shih Tzu numerous
times to the point where | now just pick him up whenever | walk past Lincoln and
57 Blue Jay.

A few hours later | read a Facebook post from one of the women (Dani) involved

detailing that she had been attacked by Lincoln and I decided to reach out and

provide this letter and the video of it from my cameras in an effort to make it stop.
The Facebook post surprised me at the number of people commenting that they
have had similar experiences walking by 57 Blue Jay.

Please advise should you require any further information.

Regards,
Kip Gardiner
68 Blue Jay Blvd

Pefferlaw, ON
LOE 1NO
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